
NCTA Student 
Scholarships Available

NCTA is accepting applications for 

Member’s Dependent Scholarships  

April 15, 2024, through July 31, 2024.

Up to four scholarships are awarded 

annually to students with a parent who 

works for an NCTA member company and 

who are either entering juniors or seniors 

in college or enrolled in a qualifying 

vocational/associate program.

Scholarships are available to individuals 

who intend to pursue a career in the coal 

or other supportive industries.

All scholarship recipients who are selected 

by the NCTA Education Committee will 

be awarded $1,500, to be applied to 

educational expenses.

For more information or to fill out an 
application, go to movecoal.org or e-mail 
melinda@movencta.org.
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